
Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

 

Monday April 22nd – Easter Monday, No School 

                                   -Earth Day   

 

 

Tuesday April 23rd- SafeArrival launch date!! 

The HWDSB has launched a new system that will make it easier to report your childs absence the day of 
or in advance.  The SafeArrival system will allow you to use it as a mobile app, website or through a toll-
free phone number.  However, an email address is required to log in to SafeArrival and to receive 

notifications.  Therefore, it is important that all email addresses are updated in our system.  If you don’t 
have an email address, you will NOT be able to set up the account.  We are asking each parent and/or 

caregiver who has custody of a student here at Earl Kitchener School to ensure that we have a 

current and accurate email address. You can learn more about SafeArrival at 
bit.ly//safearrivalHWDSB.   

                                 

 

Thursday April 25 – Lunch Lady  

          -Spring Book Fair from 3pm – 7pm 

          -Open house and BBQ at 5pm 

  

 

Kindergarten Registration for 2019/2020 School Year 

Kindergarten registration began on Monday, February 4, 2019 for the 2019/2020 school year.  Please visit 

the HWDSB website for on-line registration information, as well as in-person registration details.  Please 
be sure to read all information, to ensure that you have all documentation that is required prior to 
registering your child. 

 

 

Indoor Phys-Ed Shoes  
With the wet spring weather here, please send students to school with an extra pair of dry, proper Phys-Ed 

shoes to change into.  It is important to keep everyone safe, and our new gym floor clean and in good 
repair.  Thank you!  Mme McColman 

 



Annie  

Annie dates have been set for Wednesday, May 15th and Thursday, May 16th.  Further details regarding 
tickets and times will be provided shortly. 

 

*****Annie production is looking for a donation of any extra fabric you have. We are looking for 
donations of at least a meter of fabric and not scraps. Please drop off at the office to the attention of 
Annie musical.***** 

 

 

 

Volunteers 
We have many class trips and events being planned over the next few months, and we will be needing 

parent volunteers to help out.  Please ensure that you have a current, valid police check on file with the 
school office, so that you are able to participate.  Please visit the following website for information on 
obtaining your vulnerable sector screening.  

http://www.policesolutions.ca/checks/services/hamilton/index.php 

 

 

 

Pizza and Milk        
To add an order to either pizza (Grades K-5), or milk (Grades 1-5), please contact Danielle at 
ekmilkpizza@gmail.com, or 289-339-3097. 

 
 

UPCOMING 

Sunday May 12th: Mothers Day 

Tuesday May 14th:  JK Orientation Night – 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Wednesday, May 15th and Thursday, May 16th:  “Annie” 

Monday May 20th: Victoria Day - No School 
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